
Andrew Beattie

From: Inna Ovelar <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 22 August 2016 12:30 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...

Approval to this Concept is Conditional. We don't know that these companies will want to proceed if they have to

spend money in these conditions. It is further not fair to surrounding residents some of whom doubt that they will

proceed once they realise that the total cost of the project will not make the project viable. It is highly concerning
that they could proceed even in any way without knowing if they will fulfilling any of their obligations, i particular
the construction of the bridge which is a vital link.
Before any work to the actual site, this bridge must be constructed first.

If this modification is approved it will cause surrounding hardships in noise, pollution and other health and breathing
problems. Think about people for once please.

Yours sincerely,

Inna Ovelar

Mount Pritchard, New South Wales, 2170, Australia

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email is campaigns@good.do however the email was sent by Inna Ovelar who

provided this email address: innaovelar@ozemail.com.au

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address
in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to Inna Ovelar at that email address.
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